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At the beginning of each session, the Legislative Agency Service Fair provides an
opportunity for new members and their staff to learn more about the services each
agency offers.

This year, the fair will be held on Thursday, January 24, from 10:30 until noon, in the
Legislative Reference Library, Capitol, 2N.3.

Staff from the following legislative agencies will be in attendance: Legislative Budget
Board, Legislative Reference Library, State Auditor's Office, Sunset Advisory
Commission, and Texas Legislative Council. Also attending will be a representative
from the National Conference of State Legislatures. You might come away with more
than information—we will have selected publications and other items to give away.

Please drop by the fair to learn more about how legislative agencies can support your
work!

Rep. Dade Phelan (HD-21) reviews materials from the Legislative Reference Library
with LRL Assistant Director, Catherine Wusterhausen, at the 2015 agency fair.



